UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI

COLUMBIA

December 14, 1937.

Dr. F. C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,

niversity of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kan,

Dear Dr. Allen:

Your suggestion for an exchange of B Team
gam&s to be run in conjunction with our varsity
contests falls on very receptive ears. I will do

ny best to further this proposal.

It is necessary, however, that consent of
the athletic committee he obtained and I am making

the request immediately. I shall let you know
early next week just where they stand.

Yours truly,
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